
October 18, 2021 
Feast of St. Luke 

My Dear Friends, 

It is with great sadness that I am writing to you. Our beloved 
retired pastor Fr. Fred Parke passed away this afternoon. 
Please keep him in your prayers as I am sure he continues to 
pray for all of us. At this time we do not have any further 
information. As soon as arrangements are made, we will pass 
that information along. Please know of my prayers for all of you 
as we place our hope in Christ. May his soul and the souls of all 
the faithful departed rest in peace. 

Hear with favor our prayers, which we humbly offer, O Lord, for 
the salvation of the soul of Fr. Fred, your servant and Priest, 
that he, who devoted a faithful ministry to your name, may 
rejoice in the perpetual company of your Saints. Through our 
Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, who lives and reigns with you in 
the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, for ever and ever. AMEN. 

Love, 

Fr. Jason Trull 

Pastor
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